
From: Cwinn@arlingtonva.us <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 12:36 PM EST 
To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Re: Steering Group/Mets Meetings 

Since the county is closed it will have to wait until tomorrow to figure out the location. 

Send an invite for the 2:30 meeting to Richard and Anthony and they will forward to who needs to be there. Put me on as

optional- I won’t come but want to make everything gets coordinated. Use location as TBD: AED or CHP

Thanks!

Christiina

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 14, 2019, at 12:07 PM, Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> wrote:

Christina,

 

Let me know when you the locations sorted out for the two meetings on the 17th with the county.  We are currently

looking at the steering plan meeting from 1-2:30 and then 2:30-3:30 for the mets discussion. 

 

When you have the location pinned down, we should figure out who should attend the second meeting (Anthony,

Richard, Bob, Aaron?).

 

Thanks and hope you are enjoying another snow day!

 

Andrew VanHorn  |  EVP, Development  

JBG Smith

240.333.3815 direct | 202.257.1014 mobile 

avanhorn@jbgsmith.com 

JBGSMITH.COM 
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Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended

recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from

disclosure under applicable law or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any

disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not

the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete and destroy all copies of this message and its

attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission errors.


